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There have been lots of sad farewells in school this week.  
Miss Foster is hanging up her hat today and we are all so sad that she is going. 
Jenna has done an amazing job during her time at St Mawes. We will all miss her 
bubbly personality and  humour but I know she will stay in touch and will always 
have a special place in our hearts. 
And then there is Mrs Headdon! We have already said a fond farewell to Julie but 
she very kindly helped us out and returned to us for a while. Julie has been doing 
the long journey from Portreath and we are so grateful for all she has done in the 
school office – amongst many other plates she spins! So, again, we will be very sad 
to see Julie go but know that she will continue to be a dear friend of ours.  
And finally, have a wonderful summer holiday and we will look forward to seeing 
the children back on Friday 8th September.  

The mobile library will be visiting St Mawes on the following dates: July 29th, August 27th, September 
23rd & October 21st. It will be outside the Millenium Rooms between 12.00 & 13.00. 

 

We will be continuing with the same menu until the end of September, we come back on week 1. 

Judith Baylis came to school last week to work with the children. She painted pebbles, 
made flower arrangements, grew cress with Class 1 and did collages and pebble painting 
with Class 2. Oliver won best in show with his collage. Well done and thank you. 



Our stars of the week are  

Dylan G and Class 2. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow (30) reads - Maya 
Purple (150 reads) - Summer 
Red (200 reads) - Seren and Isla 
Brown (250 reads) - Lottie C 
Black (300 reads) - Jack 

A huge congratulations to Isla and Noah for receiving awards at the Roseland sports awards for Sports 
Leadership and to Miss Foster who received a Lifetime Achievement award for all her hard work and 
support. A big thank you to Andy Ayre and Mrs Crinks for all their hard work with PE. And some more 
great PE news – we have just been awarded Gold in the School Games Mark Award.  
 
Rowan, Noah, William, Kaiden, Kymmie, Summer, Lottie and Lily-Rose competed in the TRLC games held 
at Penair School. They really enjoyed participating against other children. Running, football and throw-
ing were just some of the activity stations. 
 
Suki, Oliver, Morgan, Alfie, Tia, Poppy, Finlay and Lily-Rose took part in the inter schools sports day. 
From sprint, throwing and long jump to relay, long distance and triple jump -  the children performed 
well in the hot sun and came home with some second and third         certificates.  Well done  



Well what can I say! Last week’s performances of the Jungle Book were absolutely amazing. 
The children conducted themselves like true super stars. Their movement around the stage 
was seamless and the singing and acting was, as always, brilliant. A big well done to Ms 
Praed and Mrs Davison for pulling it all together. And a big thank you to Val Dunning for 
all of her help. 



Thank you to those that came to our assembly yesterday. The children put on a great 
show and we said a sad goodbye to our Year 6 pupils. They have been brilliant am-
bassadors for our school and we will miss them dearly. 

We were lucky enough to have a visit from Emma of Tregony Church to present our Year 6  with a leaving 

gift. Emma and Sue are ensuring all church activities are still continuing until a 

replacement for Arwen is found. Thank you both for 

joining us for a special assembly. 


